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Residential Burglary Suspect Sought by Investigators 
 
MISSION VIEJO, Calif. - (April 2, 2014) – On Tuesday, February 18, 2014 a burglary occurred at a residence 
in the city of Mission Viejo.  The burglary occurred at approximately 3 a.m. while the homeowners were 
sleeping in a bedroom on the second floor.  The suspect entered the residence through an unlocked sliding 
glass door and stole iPads and cash from the victim’s purse.  The loss from the residence totaled 
approximately $1,200.00. 
 
The burglary suspect was recorded by a surveillance camera installed by the homeowner.  The suspect is 
described as a male, Hispanic or Asian, approximately 17-20 years old with dark hair.           
       
Investigators are seeking the public’s assistance identifying the suspect in the video.  Anyone with additional 
information is asked to call Orange County Sheriff’s Department South Investigations (949) 425-1900.  
Anonymous tips may also be submitted to Orange County Crime Stoppers at 855-TIP-OCCS (855-847-6227) 
or at occrimestoppers.org. 
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